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Closure of Temple Park Road - 7-11
August

From 8am on Monday 7 until 6pm on Friday 11 August, there will be a
closure of Temple Park Road at Harton.

During the closure, services 5, 88 and 88A will be unable to serve Temple
Park Road or Stanhope Road in either direction.

Customers wanting to travel towards South Shields should use stops on
Harton Lane/Temple Park Road, whilst from South Shields, you should use
southbound stops at Town Hall/Imeary Street.
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